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I strongly oppose this bill. It places an unfair burden on working families and those of 

us that live in the rural areas. There are no transit systems that serve our rural areas 

- communities and we are having to pay for something that we get zero benefit from. 

We also have to drive further to receive services which means we have to pay more 

in fuel taxes than those who have access to taxpayer subsidized transit and pay very 

little. This bill needs a no vote. Working families are saddled with enough expenses 

and taxes. This bill just places them further in the hole. I urge a no vote on HB 2025.  

Respectfully  

Charles Prouty  

 


